
Great Falls Woodturners September 2022

“Empty Bowls” is a Success
Even with relatively short notice, and 
no August meeting, the members of 
the GTFWoodturners came through 
with flying colors and donated 32 
bowls to the YWCA Empty Bowls 
fundraiser. Thanks to Sam Sampedro 
for being the facilitator and collecting 
the bowls to take to the Y.  The Empty 
Bowls program is a fundraiser for 
YWCA women’s shelter that provides 
a safe haven for women in need.

Here are the club members that 
supported the club in the form of 
donations of bowls to the YWCA 
Empty Bowl Program!  The total 
donated:  32 beautiful bowls 😀

Dean Yonkovich
Wayne Petrini
Randy Houtz
Tom Krajacich
Sam Sampedro
Larry Harman
Ben & Terry Hill
Jay Eklund
Roger Wayman
Randy Setzer
            

Randy Houtz
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          Beads of Courage


Thanks to all who made boxes 
for  the Beads of Courage 
program.  This will be an 

ongoing program because it is 
for such an important cause.

Members  are encouraged to 

make a box or boxes to donate 

ONE GOOD TURN

 Meetings: Odd Months Second Tuesday 6:30 pm Dan Hershberger Shop


Even Months Second Saturday 12:30   
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Roger Wayman

Sam Sampedro

Wayne Petrini

Tom Krajacich
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Randy Setzer

Ben and Terry Hill

Dean Yankovich

       Jay Eklund
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Website of the Month
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=4k-
r5utmU2Q&list=PLFVdUVDnyXh_lPzN
cANpSzhRgMqZRSCte&index=7

On why Bandsaw blades drift.

There are a plethora of very good 
turners who post YouTube videos 
weekly or monthly of new and 
interesting projects.  In the coming 
newsletters I will attempt to list a few 
whom I find are very entertaining and 
present a varied of types of turning 
that might inspire you to try new 
techniques and tools. To see a list of 
videos available just open YouTube 
and search the name.

My list includes:

David Reed Smith

Alan Stratton

Lyle Jameison

Stumpy Nubs  (general woodworking)

Any one of these will keep you busy 
for a long time with their entertaining 
videos.

Next Club Meeting

The next meeting will be held Sat  
September 10, 2022 at 12:30 pm.
Dues for the year membership ($35) are 
now due. Please pay Chuck K.

Thanks

Thanks to this months contributor
Sam Sampedro

Great Falls Woodturners 
Directors

President: Wayne Petrini - 868-8420 

Vice President: Randy Setzer - 453-5226 

Treasurer: Chuck Kuether - 727-2442 

Secretary: Camille Good - 590-0714

 Directors:

Jay Eklund - 737-4529 

Roger Wayman - 460-0507 

Gary Campbell  - 454-3733
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Website : http://gfturners.org
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